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2 September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Welcome back to a new school year at Sutton House Academy! I hope you and your child had a positive summer and 
are ready for the year ahead. 

At Sutton House Academy, we provide a safe and supportive environment where pupils are given the opportunity to 
re-engage with learning, grow in confidence, and prepare for the future. We understand that school can sometimes 
feel challenging, but we are here to support every young person to make progress and achieve success. 

We are especially excited to welcome pupils back this year as we have made some fantastic improvements to our 
school environment. Over the summer, we installed a brand-new AstroTurf and outdoor gym equipment in the 
playground. These changes mean pupils now have even more opportunities to stay active, build healthy habits, and 
enjoy positive time together during breaks. We believe that a safe and stimulating environment is just as important as 
lessons in the classroom. 

This year, we will continue to focus on the key skills of reading, writing, speaking, and maths, alongside developing 
personal qualities such as resilience, independence, and teamwork. Our aim is to help every pupil build both the 
academic and life skills they need for their next steps. 

One of the most important ways families and carers can support us is by encouraging good attendance. Every day in 
school counts. Regular attendance helps pupils keep up with learning, build positive relationships, and make steady 
progress. Even small improvements in attendance can make a big difference to a pupil’s future. We will continue to 
work closely with you to support your child in making the most of every school day. 

If you have any questions, or would like to speak with us, please don’t hesitate to call the school office or come and 
see us in person. We value working in partnership with families and carers to help every pupil succeed. 

Thank you for your continued support. I am really looking forward to this year and to seeing our pupils benefit from 
both the new facilities and the many opportunities ahead. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr Muca (Landi) 
Acting Executive Headteacher 
Sutton House Academy & Victory Park Academy 
 


